
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

In an amendment to the previous letter, the Year 4 family workshops will now be held on the 

following dates:  

Tuesday 5
th

 May – 4VW 

Wednesday 6
th

 May – 4KW 

Friday 8
th

 May – 4LS 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  

Kind regards,  

Year 4 Team  


